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FOUNDATION FOR INTERNATIONAL TUG OF WAR EVENTS

To the members of the Tug-of-War International Federation

We are happy to invite you to the World Indoor Tug-of-War Championships 2022, which will
be held in Topsporthal SazZa in Doetinchem from the 3™ until the 6™ of March.

Along with this invitation you'll find information regarding the booking of your package and
airport transport.

Since we don’t know if and how COVID (restrictions) will influence the championships it has
been decided that booking the package through the organization is mandatory.
For now we have 4 hotels of which one is cheaper than the other 3. We have limited rooms
in that hotel. One of the other hotels has some triple rooms next to twins, one hotel has only
twins and the last one has next to twin rooms some family rooms (quads).

You will need proof of vaccination, proof of recent recovery of COVID or a negative test not
older than 24 hour to participate. For the negative test this means that you will have to take a
test daily.

For your travel to the Netherlands please check the website: https://www.government.nl/

Accreditation and club entry will be opened soon, you'll find the links on the website of TWIF
https://tugofwar-twif.org/ and our website: https://touwtrekken.com/

If your accreditation or entry doesn’t work properly or if you have any questions please
contact me.

Enter your club only once unless your club will have more than one team in the same
weight/category. If you want to add another team after you've done your entry or for any
other changes in club entries please send an e-mail to me.

For those who need a personal invitation for a VISA application again please send an e-mail
to me.

And for any other questions .......

Hope to see a lot of you next year!

M&,

Aukje van Raaij

KvK: 41049341
£-mail; aukje.inttow@gmail.comy
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